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JULY  2007  NEWSLETTER 
 

NEXT MEETING 
 

 
The next regular meeting will be 
held at the Altmar Hotel in 
Altmar, NY at 11 AM on July 21, 
2007.  Following will be the 
annual Pig Roast from 12-5.   
 

         
 

Mark your calendar ! 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S NOTE 
 
This month I need to personally 
thank all the workers at the 
Rodeo and the Trade Show, some 
of whom I don’t know their 
names.  I am pleased to see the 
support from you all.   
 
A special thanks needs to go to 
Nice n’ Easy Convenience Stores 
as the sponsor.  Because of the 
welshing of our agreement of a 
sponsor just before the show 
started,  Nice n’ Easy picked up 
where they left off and helped  
make the show the success it was.   

 
A special thanks needs to go to 
Mallory Lumber Co., the 
Williamstown Fire Dept., the 
American Legion Post #1128 of 
Williamstown, Chester Vrooman, 
the Happy Ice Company, B& B 
Reel Company, the land owners 
and the family of Violet Smith for 
all their support.   
 
Without any one of the 
supporters, vendors, and  
including the spectators, this 
Trade Show/Craft Show and 
Rodeo would not have been what 
it turned out to be.  It was bigger 
and better than last year and we 

http://www.oswegocountyatv.org/


are already planning the 2008 
show.   
 
Upcoming next week we will 
need volunteers to help park cars 
at the Oswego County Fair.  Let 
me know if you can help for a 
few hours or more. 
 
A sincere thank you goes to all 
involved.  
 

Steve Cronk, President 
 
 
UPCOMING PARADES 

 
June 29th in Sandy Creek 

July 19th in Mexico 
August 4th in Pulaski * 

August 18th in Williamstown  
 
*We need 100+ machines in this 
parade to show our support.  
This parade is in memory of 
Jamsie Green. Come and join us.  
 

TRADE SHOW 
 

This year’s Trade Show/Craft 
Show and Rodeo was a huge 
success.  All the vendors and 
rodeo competitors had a fun 
weekend enjoying the rodeo 
events and good food. The 
weather was beautiful this year 
and helped everyone enjoy the 
weekend.   
 

We were proud to have a new 
sponsor this year for the Trade 
Show,  Nice ‘n Easy 
Convenience Stores.  The Club 
appreciates the support from our 
new sponsor as well as all our 
other sponsors.  It’s with their 
help that we can put on the Trade 
Show and Rodeo and promote the 
sport of ATV riding.   
 
 
The winner of the 50/50 raffle on 
Saturday was Don Pepper from 
Oswego who received $155.  The 
winner of the Sunday 50/50 raffle 
was Mary Ortman who won 
$127.  Congratulations to both of 
these winners.   
 
Watch the local newspapers for 
rodeo results or go to the web 
page. www.oswegocountyatv.org
 

DONATION 
 

Wheel-a-Way Sports, in Fulton, 
has again donated a new ATV to 
the Defiance Fire Department in 
Altmar for use with the ATV 
rescue unit.   A huge thank you to 
Mark Egan for this ongoing 
support.   

 
GUN RAFFLE 

 
The Great White North Trading 
Post in Williamstown has again 
donated a rifle for the Club to 
raffle.  Les Huntley has given us 
a CVA Wolf 50 caliber break 
action black powder rifle.  The 
tickets are $1. each and can be 
purchased at our regular monthly 

meeting in July, at the Pig Roast 
or at the Great White Trading 
Post in Williamstown.. The 
drawing will be held at our 
annual Pig Roast on July 21st. 
You do not need to be present to 
win.  Thanks Les.   
 

NEWSLETTER 
DELIVERY 

 
 

You will receive August’s 
newsletter in the mail.  In an 
effort to save money the Club is 
reducing the amount of times the 
newsletter is mailed each season.  
The Club’s web page, 
www.oswegocountyatv.org 
does have the current month’s 
newsletter each month whether it 
is mailed or not.  You can access 
the web page at any local library 
if you do not have a computer of 
your own.   
 
LOTTERY TICKETS 

 
 

 The 225 Ticket Raffle sales 
are going well, but we still 

have about 25 to sell before 
September 9th.  Contact any 
Board Member or Officer to get 
one of these tickets.   
 
Each ticket is $50.  This can be 
paid all at once or in 5 payments 
of $10 each April through 
August.  
 
If the entire cost of the ticket is 
paid in full by June 16th the 

1. 
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holder of the ticket will be 
eligible for a special drawing of 
$100. to be held at the regular 
monthly meeting in Williamstown 
at the Fireman’s Field on June 
16th.  The winner of this special 
drawing is also eligible for the 
final drawings. The winner was 
Scott Endsley of Altmar.  Scott 
is one of our members who is at 
every work detail and function for 
the club.  We appreciate his help 
and congratulations on winning 
this drawing.   
 
The prizes for these tickets are: 
 
1st Prize      1drawing of $500 
2nd Prize  2 drawings of  $250 
3rd Prize   5 drawings of $100 
4th Prize  10 drawings of  $50   
The drawing for this raffle will be 
held at the Kasoag Lake Park in 
Williamstown on September 9, 
2007 from 1-5 PM.  A chicken 
BBQ and all the fixin’s will be 
provided to each ticket holder and 
a guest.  The Trudell’s “Still 
Kickin Band” will provide the 
music.   
 
The biggest money winner will be 
drawn first.  The seller of the top 
prize winning ticket, if he/she has 
sold a minimum of 5 tickets, will 
receive $50.  You do not need to 
be present to win.  
 
Over 175 of these tickets have 
already been sold so you need to 
contact any of the board members 
listed on the front page of this 
newsletter to get a ticket or come 
to the next meeting.  Only 225 
tickets will be sold.   
 

NEW SPONSORS 
 

The Club is proud to announce 
the addition of one new sponsor 

this month.  The new sponsor is 
Salvatore Lanza, Attorney at Law 
in Fulton: 
 
For additional information on 
these businesses and all of our 
sponsors, see the attached sponsor 
sheet.   Please support the 
sponsors who support us.  They 
are a very important part of our 
Club.   
 

PIG ROAST 

 
 

Mark your calendars and come 
join the fun at our 6th Annual Pig 
Roast.  As in the past our host is 
the Altmar Hotel. There will be of 
course, the delicious pig roast 
with all the fixin’s, beer, music 
by “Two Much Fun” with Dean 
Delli-Bovi and 50/50 raffles.  
 
Ride/or trailer your ATV to 
attend the regular monthly 
meeting at 11 AM, then the Pig 
Roast at noon.  Enjoy the food 
and music for the afternoon and 
then enjoy riding the local trails.  
The Club has almost 100 miles of 
beautiful country trails for your 
enjoyment.  Make a day of all the 
fun.  See you there.   
 

WORK DETAILS 
 
A reminder to all members.  
weekly work details are held at  
9 AM and 4 PM on every 
Tuesday, (weather permitting).  
For the location of the work detail 
stop at Little Lukey’s to check the 
board there in the pavilion or at 

the Club property on County Rte. 
22.   
 

CLUB  MAPS 

 
 

Many people ask where you can 
buy club maps.  The most 
convenient location is Little 
Lukey’s Convenience Store in 
Altmar where you off-load your 
ATV’s and buy gas.   
 
The other location to find our 
maps is through our club clothing 
sales person, Sye O’Neil.  She is 
at every function and brings with 
her not only all the latest clothing 
choices, but maps.   
 
The cost for our 2007 maps is $3. 
per copy.  They are somewhat 
changed from the 2006 version.  
New trails are always being 
worked on, so things do change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

“Do not cut corners, go 
into unmarked fields or 

be destructive ! “ 
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